
 

 

19th February 2019 
 
Deputy Carol Nolan TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
 
RE:  PQ 5225/19 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of persons that presented with respiratory related conditions at the 
Midlands Regional Hospital, Tullamore in 2018 
 
 
Dear Deputy Nolan 
 
Further to you recent correspondence, I can advise that in 2018, 2,333 patients presented to Midlands 
Regional Hospital Tullamore with a respiratory related condition. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance. 
 

 

 


